## Mrs Hazel A Erskine

Dear Sirs

Re: The closure of the Wetherby Crossing

I would like to express my objection to the closure of the Wetherby Crossing. This crossing is used by many people everyday including parents taking their children to school, people going to work and more importantly older people just going about their everyday activities. Closing this crossing would have an enormous impact on so many people.

Without the crossing the distance to the schools, work and the town would double for many people, thus meaning that many more people would start using the car increasing what is already a traffic nightmare in Newmarket. More people using the car means congestion and more pollution for our Town.

I sincerely hope that the inquiry will seriously look at the impact of closing the crossing which has been used for many years and is still required now.

Vours Esithfull.

H A Erskine